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Forest Service Prepares for Prescribed Burning In 
 Tamphrey Creek Drainage 

 

Wednesday September 28, 2005 the Bozeman Ranger District will be 

implementing a prescribed burn in a 20 acre area in the Tamphery Creek drainage in 

the Gallatin Mountain Range, off of highway 191. The burn is approximately 23 miles 

south of Bozeman, Montana and 15 mi. north east of Big Sky, Montana.   District fire 

management personnel have been preparing the area in anticipation of favorable 

weather conditions for prescribed burning.  The burn was prescribed to reduce slash 

from the Moose/Swan/Tamphery timber sale.   For more information please contact the 

Bozeman Ranger District at (406) 522-2520.    
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